
 
 

 
 
 
 
 

Dear Pre-School Parents 
 
If your child has a toilet or other accident while they are at Pre-School, the Pre-School staff 
will help your child change their clothes.  It is important that you supply the Pre-School staff 
with a change of clothes that can be kept in your child’s cubby. 
 
As part of our Child Protection Policy we require that you sign this permission form to allow 
the Pre-School staff to assist your child with accidents.  Pre-School staff are experienced 
with dealing with young children.  Please be assured that if your child has an accident, they 
will be managed with privacy and dignity. 
 
If you do not wish Pre-School staff to assist your child with changing their clothes, then we 
will request that you come and attend to your child immediately as sitting in wet or soiled 
clothing is very distressing for children. 
 
 

 
 
 
Don Newbury 
Elementary Principal 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
I give my permission for the Pre-School staff to attend and assist in changing my child if it is 
necessary for my child’s comfort and well-being. 
 
 
Child’s Name: ………………………………………………………………………………………… 
 
Parent’s Name: ………………………………………………………………………………………. 
 
Parent’s Signature: ………………………………………………………………………………….. 
 
Date: …………………………………………………………………………………………………… 
 
 


